Humboldt Council Hires Temporary Office Help (KLZA)-- The Humboldt City Council has approved hiring a temporary part-time office clerk.

Linda Eis has been hired to work as a part-time office clerk, for three months. Her hourly wage will be \$10.

Eis will help catch up on back work in the Clerks Office now that City Clerk Carol Glathar has taken the position.

The Council approved moving forward with more research on new welcome signs along Highway 4 on the north edge of Humboldt.

Council members also approved moving the City insurance to the League Association of Risk Management at a cost of nearly \$34,200. That bid was approximately \$4-thousand dollar lower than the proposed renewal rate with the previous company.

The first Council meeting in July has been rescheduled for Wednesday, July 5th due to the July 4th holiday.

Many Signals Communicatons